
   

 
 

 
Call for Proposals 

 
Track Two Diplomacy Policy Brief Series 

 
The Ottawa Dialogue is a university-based organization that brings together research and 
action in the field of dialogue and mediation. As a complement to its practice, the Ottawa 
Dialogue pursues a rich research agenda focused on conflict analysis, third party dialogue-
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One of our primary research outputs and opportunities for collaboration is our Policy Brief 
series. The Ottawa Dialogue Policy Briefs series is intended to stimulate discussion around 
key issues in the field of Track Two Diplomacy. These key issues have ranged from digital 
diplomacy, the role of Track Two in non-armed conflict, funding landscapes and local 
peace processes, and more. 
 
The Ottawa Dialogue is now seeking proposals for our upcoming Policy Briefs. We ask 
those interested to keep in mind that this is not a call for academic articles, but rather for 
practice-oriented commentaries with clear recommendations for its intended audience. We 
encourage you to read our previous Policy Briefs to understand the formatting, tone, and 
what we have already covered.  
 
Structure & Renumeration 
 
Our Policy Briefs are 4000-6000 words. We normally publish three per year. All authors 
will received renumeration of 2000 CAD, paid upon receipt of a final draft. An email 
agreement with these details will be sent upon acceptance of a proposal. 
 
Proposal Guidelines 

Please send your proposals of no more than 250 words to od-info@uottawa.ca along with 
a brief biography. This is an ongoing call, however, proposals are reviewed on a rolling 
basis and we publish a limited amount of Briefs per year. As such, we encourage you to 
submit early. We are able to publish under pseunonyms for security reasons for 
authors.  

We look forward to receiving your abstracts. 
 
Dr. Peter Jones 
 
Executive Director, the Ottawa Dialogue  
 
 
 

https://ottawadialogue.ca/?page_id=1529&preview=true

